
 St Patrick’s Parish Nhill 

Parish Priest :Fr Peter Hudson  

10 Roberts Avenue, Horsham 

3400 

PO Box 212, Horsham, 3402 

Ph: 5382 1155 

St Patrick’s  Nhill,  

35 Leahy Street, Nhill. 

Contact Ann Munro—Ph 5392 9272 

St Patrick's Primary School.  

Principal, Kathryn Bendall,  

Ph 5391 1575 

First Sunday of Lent 

Sunday, February 18 2018 

ROSTER 

FOR FEB & 

MARCH 

Reader & 

Prayers 

Lay  

Leaders  

Eucharistic 

Minister 

Offertory 

Procession 

Monthly 

Collector 

Counter Cleaner 

Feb 18 

MASS 

I Dart ——————- K Clohesy S Lawler R Picone D & A Munro I Dart &  

K Clohesy 

FEB  25 

LLA 

K Bendall M Millington & 

L Fraser 

N Grayling —————- R Picone J Millington I Dart &  

K Clohesy 

Mar 4 

MASS 

J Gurry —————— C Kennedy L Welsch R Picone J Millington I Dart & 

K Clohesy 

Sick 

Cec Harris 

Fr Peter Hudson 

Una Bartlett 

Fred Webb 

Child Safety Standards :  

We have a Child Safety Policy in this Parish  
to ensure the safety and wellbeing of    
children in our care.    A Child Safety Code of 
Conduct has been adopted for all who work 
with  children in this Parish.  

February Mass Times 

Sunday, Feb 25: LLA at 10am 

Sunday, Mar 4: MASS at 10am 

Sunday, Mar 11: LLA at 10am 

Prayer for Year of Youth 2018 

Come Holy Spirit of this Great Southland 

Inspire our entire faith community, 

As we prayerfully discern new horizons for spreading joy 

in the lives and communities of the People of God.  

Come Holy Spirit of Youth 

Fill the hearts of young people with the hope and love of Jesus Christ. 

Enliven our community with the creativity, energy and joy of youth. 

Guide us together, as we strive  

to offer God’s mercy 

to those who feel abandoned or outcast. 

Come Holy Spirit of Faith 

Empower our community to be courageous. 

Unite your people as witnesses of love. 

Walk with us, as we blaze new trails of discipleship, 

Accompanying young people as we renew the Church together.  

Come Holy Spirit of Vocation  

Stir within young people an awareness of God’s call. 

Reveal to us the graces of young people. 

Guide us all, in finding our place and raising our voices 

FR PETER’S RETURN  
 

We welcome Fr Peter for Mass 
this morning.   We will continue 
our prayers for him and wish 
him a speedy recovery. 

Project Compassion 
Boxes and Sets of En-

velopes are  

available at the back 
of the  Church. 

Ash Wednesday 

We thank the children and staff for celebrating Mass with us  last 
Wednesday.  They prepared the ashes on the Tuesday in  a prayerful 
liturgy  at school then read and presented the gifts at the Mass .   

Well done children!! 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Friday, Feb 23: Iona & Avonlea Ecumenical Services 

Sun. Feb 25 : LITURGY DAY in HORSHAM. 

Fri. Mar 2:  World Day of Prayer    [We are hosts this year] 


